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From: J Boynton
Sent: 03 September 2013 16:29
To: Planning Policy; 
Subject: Comments regarding the Soundness of Basements Publication Planning Policy (Partial 

Review of the Core Strategy) July 2013 

Executive Director of Planning and Borough Development 
f.a.o. The Policy Team 
The Royal Borough of Kensington and Chelsea 
The Town Hall 
Hornton Street 
London W8 7NX 
 
Dear Sir: 
 
We believe that the policies in the above referenced document are sound.  We support the direction of these policy 
changes related to basements.  The changes address many of our concerns about basement development in the 
Royal Borough of Kensington and Chelsea. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
John Boynton 
Judith Boynton 
 
 
 
 


